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Rome, 5 - 08 - 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Past Pupils, 

 

 

During my visit to the Federations that I have visited, I was struck by finding Unions where 

together with the FMA, the Past Pupils prepare with fervor and enthusiasm the event of the 24th 

General Chapter. This testimony of a sense of belonging and gratitude moves me to share with all of 

you our preparation for the celebration of the 150 years of the foundation of the Institute. 

 

It is an invitation to feel at home and as a family, to perceive even more and to thank the presence 

of the Virgin in own life, in our family, in the Association... 

 

In the Circular 989 of the Mother and the Council, present on the Institute's website 

https://www.cgfmanet.org/3.aspx?lingua=1&sez=3&sotsez=1&detsotsez=1 and in the 

Confederation https://www.exallievefma.org/, you will find everything to follow and participate. 

 

Special greetings from Sr. Maria Luisa Miranda and congratulations and blessings for this August 

5, beginning of the triennium of preparation to the 150 years of foundation of the Institute. 

 

I ask you to please send this message to the Unions so that all Past Pupils know and can participate 

and enjoy this time of grace that today begins with the opening of the triennium of preparation for 

the celebration of the 150 years of foundation of the Institute. 

  

Please acknowledge receipt. 

 

With so much love, 

 

 

 
Sr Gabriela Patiño O. 

Delegata mondiale Exallieve/i FMA 
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